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SUMMARY

The World Heritage Committee, at its twenty-first session in Naples in December
1997, examined the state of conservation of this property. The Committee concluded
that although considerable improvements had been made, threats were still persisting.
It decided to defer the discussion on whether or not Potsdam should be inscribed on
the List of World Heritage in Danger until its next session. The Committee requested
the German authorities to submit a new report on the following issues:

- Extension of the World Heritage site
- Elaboration of a master plan
-    Development competition “Grüne Mitte” Alter Markt/Lustgarten
- Quartier am Bahnhof
- Other building projects

Extensive information material regarding the master plan was also submitted and can
be studied upon request.












